
 
 

NOTICE 
 

VILLAGE OF RIVER HILLS   

OPEN HOUSE 

REGARDING MUNICIPAL WATER 

FROM THE CITY OF MEQUON  

FOR PROPERTIES NORTH OF BROWN DEER ROAD ON  

W. CEDAR LN, N. SPRUCE RD, W. SPRUCE CT, W. MANOR LN, W. 

GREEN BROOK RD, N. GREENBROOK CT, N. GREENBROOK RD  

AND W. FAIRY CHASM RD 

 

VILLAGE HALL 

7650 N. PHEASANT LANE 

 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 6, 2022  

4:00 PM – 6:00 PM 

 

A quorum of the Village of River Hills Board of Trustees may be present  

 

This is an opportunity for those residents who received notice to 

ask questions regarding municipal water from the City of Mequon  

 

No Village Board action will take place 

 
Tammy LaBorde, Village Manager/Clerk/Treasurer 

September 28, 2022 

 

Any person who has a qualifying disability under the Americans with Disabilities Act that requires the meeting or materials at 

the meeting to be in an accessible format must contact the Clerk/Treasurer, Tammy LaBorde, at (414) 352-8213 three business 

days prior to the meeting so that arrangements may be made to accommodate your request.   


